
Upcoming events 
· College tutors – Monday and Wednesday 

evenings.

· Wednesdays – 6.00am, Swim before school 
at the pool.

· College closes end of Term 2, 2023 

Friday 30 June@ 5.00pm

· College opens for Term 3, 2023

Sunday 16 July@ 3.00pm

Dear parents, carers, staff and students 

Unfortunately we had a number of staff unavailable for various reasons, so our planned 
trip to Narrogin was cancelled.  

Students have been very busy with weekend sports and a host of other College acƟviƟes, 
despite the cooler weather. Please note the staff do turn on all our heaters in the 
evenings and early in the mornings. These work really well and students are not allowed 
their own heaters or electric blankets. However,  extra blankets/doonas and school  
jumpers or jackets are strongly  encouraged.  

Students aƩending Country-week in week 10 please make arrangements to be picked up 
on the Friday night by family or sign-outs. 

The pool has been a popular spot when the weather is 
cooler, plus winter walks around our beaches. 

Friday night bonfires cooking roo tail and damper has been 
a real winner.  


